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Let’s Get Ready For Summer! 
MAY 25, 2013:   Pool Opens (Weekends Only) (Tentative Date) 

NEW POOL HOURS BEGINNING THIS SEASON:    

Monday thru Thursday: 12:00 - 7:00 p.m.   Friday, Saturday & Sunday: 11:00 - 7:00 

p.m. 

Pool will open 7 days per week at the end of the school year.  Please check the 

website for exact date and times.  Also, look for the Association Picnic date and 

other activities, to be posted at the pool, on our website and on our Facebook 

page. 

Board News 
At the Annual General Membership meeting held November 11, 

2012 the following Board positions were filled:  Treasurer: Lorrie 

Johnson, Vice President of  Recreation: Marianne Atherton, Vice 

President of Maintenance: Jim Kretzmer, Secretary: Dot Coyle and 

Architectural Chairperson: Kurt Maly. 

In addition, as per a vote of 25 to 1 by the members present at the 

meeting, the dues have been increased to $185.00 per year. 

Furthermore, at the first organizational Board meeting held on Janu-

ary 21, 2013, Dot Coyle was elected as President.   

We welcome newcomer Jim and wish both him and Dot success in 

their new positions! 

The Board is currently looking for a Secretary.  If anyone is interest-

ed and would like more information on the position, please call the 

office. 
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 Something To Sell? 

Advertise On Our Website! 
Members in good standing are welcome to advertise 

garage sales, yard sales or specific items for sale on 

our website, for a nominal fee. 

Please contact: busmgr@thebircheswest.com to place 

your advertisement. 

Or you can  
place your ad 

here 

Call 570-269-2906 
for our reasonable 

rates! 

Board Member Steps Down  After 

Many Years of Service 
 

Chris Eckert stepped down this year from the board after holding 

four various terms as President of our Association and one term as 

Vice President of Recreation. Chris has volunteered countless hours 

of his time and talent to make our neighborhood a better place.   The 

Birches West Board of Directors would like to extend our sincere 

thanks for his many years of hard work and dedication.  You will be 

sorely missed. 


